
Shorebird
Viewing atHillman Marsh

ShorebirdCellApril 30,May 2, 4, 6,7,8, 10,12,
14 and17,2016.  From 4:00 to6:00 p.m.

American Avocet near Hillman Marsh. Photo: Jean Iron

OFO experts will be available to help with shorebird identification.
Main entrance to Hillman Marsh is at Mersea Road 2 and County Road 37. Daily parking fee at
self serve kiosk or purchase an annual pass or a Hillman Marsh Spring Pass. An attendant will 
be selling passes at the main gate before all OFO shorebird sessions. A Day Pass is $6. 

From Point Pelee: Take County Road 33 (Pelee Drive) out of the park. Turn right (north) on 
Mersea Road 12 (Nobel Road) for about 4 km to stop sign at County Road 20. Turn right (east) 
and go about 3.5 km. Turn left (north) on County Road 37 (Hillman Drive) for about 1.5 km. 
Turn right (east) on Mersea Road 2 (Concession Road 2), entrance to Hillman is on right. 
From main parking lot take walking trail to shorebird cell. 
Hillman Marsh will be open daily from dawn to dusk.

OFO
Ontario Field Ornithologists

PARTNERS: Essex Region Conservation
Authority and Point Pelee National Park 

Pelee Wings Nature Store and Kowa
Sporting Optics will provide spotting
scopes to enhance shorebird viewing. 


